
PLANNING MEETING 
ASHLAND CITY COUNCIL 

OCTOBER 03, 2016  
 

 The Ashland City Council met for a Planning Meeting at 5:30 P.M. on October 03, 2016 in the 
Ashland City Hall auditorium with Mayor Larry J. Fetner presiding. Council Members present were 
Billy Joe Smith, Bobbie J. Steed, Gail E. Thompson, and Rebecca G. Boddie. Also present were City 
Clerk Administrator Chelsey Wynn, Court Clerk/Assistant City Clerk Robin Catrett, Fire Chief Brett 
Thompson, Police Chief Joseph Stanford, Acting Maintenance Supervisor Jody Brown, Ronald 
Wideman, Kim M. Cain, Anne Gaither, Tiffany Young with Clay County Chamber of Commerce 
(17:41), Tammy Andrews, and Ray Stansell of the Clay Times-Journal. 
 
 Council Member Brad Wolfe was absent. 
 
 Mayor Fetner determined a quorum was present, and called the meeting to order. 
 
 Mayor Fetner announced that Hardees will be returning to Ashland in the near future. 
 
 Items discussed included 2016-2017 fiscal year budget, repairs needed to the Old City Hall 
location on the square, installation of signage for New City Hall located on Highway 9, time frame for 
council podium, tourism conference, chairs for New City Hall council chambers, the trunk or treat 
event, the Christmas parade, issues with trees at New City Hall, and additions for the regular meeting 
agenda. 
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